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NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR        
SEPTEMBER 2020 

If you have a child whose date of birth 
is between 1st September 2016 and 

31st August 2017, now is the time to 
apply for a Nursery Place for September 

2020 @ Creswick School.  We have   
application forms in the office which are       
available to be sent by email or collect a  

paper copy from office reception.    
Deadline for applications is 5th April 
and allocation date will be 22nd April 

2020 

Yoga Morning Club After Christmas 
 

Tuesdays 7.45am (class start 8am)   
Starting 21.01.2020 

Contact:  
Thippi Rashleigh 07833 030344 
email : salayogawgc@gmail.com 

online booking:                      

https://www.salayoga.co.uk/book-online/
creswick-primary-school-spring-term-3   

 

Few reminders from the Office 
Year 4 Swimming outstanding—£50 for the 

term; 

Second instalment due for Year 6 residential, 
Intu-Action—£95 

Please keep us updated with changes in    
mobile numbers, addresses, contact details.   

Please ensure dinner money accounts are kept 
in credit. Any queries please speak to a   

member of the office. 

Many Thanks 
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UPCOMING WORKSHOPS 

Developing a Growth Mind-set 
workshop for Parents   

21.1.2020 (3.30pm-4.30pm) 

Reading Workshop 

30.1.2020 (9am & 3.30pm)  

The focus of the Reading Workshop is 

'listening to your child read'. It is a 

different workshop from last  terms.  
Behaviour Workshop 

3.3.2020 (9am & 6pm) 

School Development Evening  

31.3.2020 (6pm) 

To book on these workshops visit:  

https://creswick.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR 
There is a vacancy for a parent governor at Creswick.  If you would like to stand for election please  
complete and return the form which will be sent by separate email today, by 2pm on Friday 24th     

January 2020.  

For further information please contact the school office.  

STAGE ARTS THEATRE SCHOOL @ CRESWICK (SATURDAYS) 

ACT * SING * DANCE 

info@stagearts.co.uk, www.stagearts.co.uk, Ages 4—18 

Childcare vouchers accepted—01727 874787/07833 922251 

Only £7 per hour for professional tuition, Ofsted registered, Top Quality Performing Arts School 

NHS ENGLAND FLU SPRAY 

The NHS England will be running 
more catch up sessions in January 

for the Flu vaccination.  This       
vaccination is recommended to help 
protect your child against flu.  Flu 
can be an unpleasant illness and 

sometimes causes serious           
complications.  The vaccination is 

free and is a quick and simple spray 
up the nose. 

Please contact the immunisation 
team on 01462 341173 

or 

vaccinationhertfordshire@evguk.co.uk 
so they can arrange for your child to 
receive their spray.  The vaccine is 

NOT available at your GP 
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